
 

Jacksonville Friends Meeting 
Meeting for Worship with Attention to Business 

July 8, 2012  Minutes 

Elaine Martin clerk 

 

 

1. Minutes of the Meeting of May 20, 2012 approved 

 

2. Treasurer's Report – As of June 8, 2012, the balance was $1,501.51.  Sue provided balance 

sheets for 2011 and 2012 to date showing that the trend for meeting is payments exceeding 

contributions.  The payment of $100 contribution to Interfaith Council was questioned.  It 

was noted that the contribution was approved when the 2012 budget was approved.  The 

Clerk agreed to ask Stuart if he wanted Meeting to continue to contribute to the Interfaith 

Council.   

 

3. Meeting Location – Meeting discerned moving the location for Meeting to the property 

owned by Frances Key on Ricker Road.  Friends spoke in turn to voice their thoughts and 

feelings.  It was noted that the acoustics were significantly better.  However it was also 

noted that there were issues with accessiblity and the sense was that the cost was prohibitive.  

Although there were favorable aspects to the property, the overall sense of the meeting was 

that the move was not appropriate. 

 

4. Brit Webwell provided a summary report on the National Occupy Gathering in Philadelphia.   

 


